

2019-05-08 Docs Project Meeting

Date

08 May 2019

Attendees

- VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her)
- Kieran Milne
- Will Stevens
- Casey Cain

Agenda

- Review action items from [2019-04-24 Docs Project Meeting](#)
- Review [Docs Jira tickets](#)
- Update on transition of Contrail docs
- Gerrit/repo update
- [Docs Census](#)

Minutes

- Action items
 - Kieran moving to a different team & can't take on PTL
 - Unsure whether his replacement can do it
 - No pono; can't get those updates right now
- Docs Jira
 - Currently empty
 - VMB has an action item to move issues over from GitHub
 - Can start checking on this every week during the call
- [Docs Census](#)
 - Conversation about this: <https://lists.tungsten.io/g/docs/topic/31535304>
 - [Will Stevens](#) is working this initially
 - Everyone is welcome to contribute!
 - Once we get the census, we can start creating tickets for individual fixes that need to happen
- Gerrit/repo update
 - gerrit.tungsten.io
 - Get the docs moved to Gerrit first, so we can dog food it
- Update on transition of Contrail docs
 - Due to internal Juniper staffing (new hires! woo!), they need more time to get up to speed
 - This will be delayed, probably starting the process in June
- [Will Stevens](#) Gerrit: What are the existing Gerrit criteria?
 - `\_()\_`
 - Need to ask pono
- Lots of talk about CLAs wrt Gerrit
 - <http://r.lfnetworking.org/?prefix=lfm-zoom/TF/TSC/2019-02-21%2010.03.52%20Automated%20CLA%20Onboarding%20260446291>

Action items

- ✓ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) Move tickets from GitHub to Jira
- ✓ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) Add Docs Census to next week's agenda
- ✓ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) Continue conversation w/pono about moving tf/docs to Gerrit, moving it to the mailing list
- ✓ VM (Vicky) Brasseur (she/her) Email pono asking about current Gerrit criteria
- ✓